
The Ambassador of Canada to the United States of Ameriea to the
Secretary of State of the United States of America

No. 251

The Ambassador of Canada presents his compliments to the Secret
of State of the United States and has the honour to refer ta the latter's note
December 20, 1955 expressmng the willingness of the United States Governri
that the United States Armed Services in Canada should participate on Wel
of their Canadian employees in the program of the Canadian Unemploymn
Insurance Act.

The CanacUan Goverment is pleased to concur in this arrangemnt
un<derstands that, subi ect to the availability of funds, the United. States rr
Forces in Canada will participate, commencing JuIy 1, 1956, in the Cad
Unemployxnent Insurance program on behaif of their Canadian enWloy)i
in Canada.

The Canadian Governmexnt further understand that the terrn 'Caa
employees' covers residents of Canada whether or not they are Canal
citizens, provided they are not eligible ta acquire credits umder any urieml
ment insurance law of the United States iu respect af the same employme4<.

The Canadian Embassy,

1Washington, D.C.
April 23, 1956.

G.P. de T


